APACHE JUNCTION
SEWER DISTRICT

RECLAIMING WATER FOR THE FUTURE

Date: Friday, December 6, 2024
Time: 7:00 PM
Location: Topgolf

1689 S. SanTan Village Parkway
Gilbert, AZ 85295

Pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the
Board of Directors and to the general public that the Apache Junction Sewer District (the
“District”) will have a year-end celebration. Although a quorum of the Board of Directors may be
present, this is a social event only. No business will be conducted, and no legal action will be

discussed, proposed, or taken.

Apache Junction Sewer District

By/s/Kathleen Waldron
Kathleen Waldron
Board Chairperson

POSTING:

On December 3, 2024, this Notice of Special Event was posted on the District’s website and on
the bulletin board at the District’s office located at 5661 South Ironwood Drive, Apache Junction,
Arizona 85120-9506.

FURTHER INFORMATION:

For further information contact the District Manger’s Office, 5661 South Ironwood Drive, Apache
Junction, Arizona 85120-9506, telephone: (480) 941-6754, ext. 124, 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM,
Monday through Friday, excluding holidays.

@ 566l S Ironwood Drive, Apache Junction, AZ 85120 @ qjsewer.org





